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Comments: I strongly disagree with this plan to decommission said roads. These established roads are vital for

locals travel, locals fire prevention, and simple access to their "backyard". This is a remote area in which

removing these roads would not effect the general public in mass. It's also vital to allow these areas to remain

open, allowing the public to visit these Historic areas, areas which were hand mined by American Pioneers and

of which helped financially back our government as we know it today, the USA. Without these Historical sites, we

may not have the USA as we know it today. Perhaps moneys could be better put to use, repairing and

maintaining existing roadways in this area for those who use these roads, not those who don't nor have ever

seen this area.

Sincerely,

Jerry Moore


